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May 2024

RecycleBC — Regional District of Fraser - Fort George

Chris Calder, Chief Administrative Officer and Laura Zapotichny, General
Manager, of Environmental Services of the Regional District of Fraser — Fort
George gave a presentation on the changes in Recycling coming to Mackenzie.
Here is a link to their presentation for further information

KPMG — Presentation of Audited Financial Statements

Michaela Roque partner at KPMG LLP presented the District's 2023 draft
financial statements. The District received a clean audit report for 2023. Here is
a link to their presentation for further information

Commercial Property Appraisal Services
Council passed a motion to award Commercial Property Appraisal Services to
SunCorp Valuations in the amount of $18,000 plus GST.

McLeod Lake and Mackenzie Community Forest Board Update

Council appointed Jim Atkinson to the McLeod Lake Mackenzie Community
Forest Board of Directors for a three-year term and asked staff to bring back a
report outlining a new process for accepting and reviewing applications for
Board appointments in the future.

BC Community Forest Association Conference Sponsorship

Council finalized their platinum donation to BC Community Forest Association
Conference, held in Mackenzie in June 2024.

License to use — CityWest Little Mac Ski Chalet
Council approved a License to Use agreement with CityWest for the use of Little
Mac Ski Chalet during construction.

June is Pride Month
Council passed a motion to declare June Pride month and that the District raise
a Pride Flag from June 1 — 30 in commemoration.

BC Rural Health Network
Council passed a motion that we as a District will join the the BC Rural Health
Network.
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https://districtofmackenzie.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Mackenzie-Council-Recycle-BC-Presentation-May-6-2024.pdf
https://pub-mackenziebc.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=2930
https://bcruralhealth.org/
https://bcruralhealth.org/
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Letter to School District No. 57

Council passed a motion to send a letter to both the Superintendent and Vice
Superintendent of School District No. 57 to meet with Council and share more
information regarding proposed budget cuts and how they will affect rural
schools.

Bylaws Adopted
The 2024-2028 Financial Plan Bylaw and 2024 Tax Rate Bylaw were adopted by Council.

Coming Events

Emergency Preparedness Presentation
Date: Saturday May 11, 2024

Time: 11:00 am

Location: Mackenzie Recreation Centre

Community Garbage Pick Up
Date: Wednesday May 15, 2024

Townsite Fire Smart Pick Up
Date: Tuesday May 21, 2024

Ghantahaz Fire Smart Pickup
Date: Wednesday May 22, 2024
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https://pub-mackenziebc.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=2934
https://pub-mackenziebc.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=2933
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